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 ‘Pupils’ behaviour and attitudes to learning are exemplary’ 

‘The rich, exciting and highly creative curriculum is a significant strength 

of the school. This is a GOOD school.’  

(OFSTED 2019) 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Sports morning will take place on Tuesday 21st May from 9:30am. The children will 

participate in a range of activities throughout the morning. They will rotate around each of the 

activities and should be finished around 11.45am. 

Please arrive for 9.15am, where there will be a short briefing for parents. There will be 

spectator areas for you to watch the events. We would appreciate it if you could stick to these 

areas. This will help us to ensure the children move around to each activity smoothly and all 

children are kept safe. We also ask that if you do take any photos of your child during the 

morning that these are not uploaded onto social media. 

If possible, we would like each child to wear a t-shirt in their house colour so they can cheer 

each other on! This house colour continues with the children throughout their time at the 

school. Your child should know which colour house they are in. If they are not sure please 

check with your child’s teacher. 

Sports morning will be followed by a picnic lunch. Please feel free to join us for the picnic and 

bring blankets and/or chairs. This year we are offering you the opportunity to have a BBQ 

lunch. Please see the latest newsletter for information on booking this. 

Please note that in the event of bad weather, or should the field be too waterlogged / slippery, 

the reserve date for Sports morning will be Thursday 23rd May. Please note that the BBQ 

lunch WILL still go ahead on Tuesday 21st May regardless of whether the sports morning 

takes place. Therefore, those parents that have ordered a BBQ lunch, are invited to join their 

child/children in the school hall at 11.30am for this. 

Yours sincerely, 

Kathryn Potter 

PE Coordinator 

 


